[tmax secures RM47.2 min
variation order from DBKL

KUALA LUMPUR: [tmax
System Berhad (Itmax), a
company primarily involved
in the business of supply,
installation, and provision
of public space networked
systems, announced that the
Group has been awarded a
RM47.2 million variation order
from Kuala Lumpur City Hall
(DBKL).

Itmax has been involved in
the supply, installation and
maintenance of networked
lighting systems in Kuala
Lumpur for DBKL since 2016.

In addition to its
responsibilities wunder the
existing networked lighting
systems contract with DBKL,
Itmax, under this variation
order, is required to upgrade

the light-emitting diode (LED)
street lights including replacing
the defective and out-of
warranty LED street lights,
Itmax System managing
director/chief executive
officer William Tan Wei Lun
said, “We have been working
closely with DBKL to enhance
the safety and quality of life in
Kuala Lumpur with our smart

city solutions.

“This variation order is one
of DBKL's initiatives to ensure
that all LED street lights are
fully functional as they play a
crucial role in ensuring public
and traffic safety.

“We look forward to working
with DBKL to deliver more
smart city solutions in the
future.”



